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Development Ligament Replacement Materials and Procedures 
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The focus of my research program is to develop materials and procedures that will 
increase the clinical success of ligament reconstruction.  In an effort to attain this goal, I 
currently have two areas of research.  The first area examines the current clinical 
procedures and potential methods to improve the outcome.  The objective of this study is 
to determine how different parameters (flexion angle and external load), which can be 
controlled during rehabilitation, will affect the survival of a ligament reconstruction.  
Since it is known that these ligament reconstructions are only 25% successful after 2 to 3 
years, a second study is in progress to understand where failure initiates after ligament 
reconstruction.  However, my experience in the field has led me to believe that, with the 
current materials used to replace the injured ligament, the clinical success will always be 
low, so the second area of my research is focused on developing new materials.  The on-
going projects in this area are aimed at understanding what happens to the cellular and 
solid component of the materials when it is implanted into a body. 
 
 
 


